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Roberta DiMezza

From: Ron Martin <ronaldpmartin63@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 2:44 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: H-5299
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Your Honor’s, 
 
I feel that this bill deserves your utmost consideration. It could effect many small enclaves and communities across our 
state. Please support this legislation on behalf of the residents of those communities. 
  
Thank you very much, 
 
Ronald P. Martin 
Sent from my iPhone 


